
 

-----Original Message----- 
From:    
Sent: 19 March 2025 12:18 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0077 Land West of High Street, Stebbing 

 

To the planning officer 

 

How sad that having recently been turned down they have tried again through a different means. 

It’s like children going from one parent to the other to get what they want. 

However, here we are again. 

- This is an Elizabethan village with historic properties and history slowly being eroded away by 
greedy developers. 

- we already have several new builds which remain unsold. 

- We spent hours developing a village plan which appears to be completely ignored. 

- my main concern is the increasing traffic through Stebbing. These houses will only increase 
this on what is a very dangerous bend. 

- I ask that the integrity, history and village be respected. 

Please respect the views of our planning committee and uphold their decision - TURN IT DOWN 
Thank you Mrs A Turner 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 




